A message from THE CLASSICAL ACADEMY

Dear TCA Family and Friends,

The TCA Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from our January 9, 2018 Board Meeting:

2018-2019 and 2019-2020 School Calendars:

The 2018-19 school calendars and the draft calendars for 2019-2020 were approved. The biggest change to the calendar is starting in 2019, College Pathways graduation will be on Friday instead of Saturday. The calendars can be found here on TCA's website for planning purposes.

TCA Board Vacancies:

There will be two Board of Director positions up for election (Rob Moulton and Jeff Rudder; both are seeking re-election). Community members interested in becoming a candidate for this year's election must complete the Board Candidate Election Package. Candidate packages are available online (click here) or you can pick one up in the president's office (Modular 1) at the Central Campus. The 2018 TCA Board election will take place from March 12, 2018 through April 5, 2018. If you have any questions please contact Bob Swanson at swanson@asd20.org.

Capital Construction:

Dave Tubb, Director of Operations, updated us on the progress of the north gym and auditorium. The footings for the black box/scene shop/dressing room have been poured. In the next month, you will see many cement trucks pouring the foundations and slabs, interior and exterior walls being constructed, and roofs being installed on all of the structures.

Celebrate TCA:

We celebrated the Cottage School Program's many community service projects performed last semester. Several students shared how impactful it was to serve others by knitting scarves, filling Christmas stockings and raising money for hurricane victims. It was wonderful to hear how our students "give their best to the world!"

As always, if you have any questions, please contact us at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com.

Paul Baker

Board Secretary

TCA Mission Statement

The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built upon a solid foundation of knowledge.

This e-mail has been sent to you by THE CLASSICAL ACADEMY. To maximize their communication with you, you may be receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from THE CLASSICAL ACADEMY, please <u>click here</u> to unsubscribe.